
 
 

 

 

RE: Stone Road Energy 
       1833 Biltmore St 
       Port St Lucie, FL 34984 
 
We are trying to obtain permi�ng for the property referenced above and we are at the state in the 
planning portal where it asks for a copy of the deed to be a�ached before moving forward. We are the 
lessee for this address and have no access to the deed. We are reques�ng that this le�er serves as our 
intent to develop the property as indicated in our site plan.  
 
 
 
Thank you, Blair Livingston 
Email: blivingston@stoneroadenergy.com 
Cell: 772-208-0214 

   


